
REMEMBERING

Melvin CALLINGBULL
August 23, 1975 - May 25, 2024

Tribute from Grace Gardens Funeral Chapel

Grace Gardens Funeral Chapel Staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Hannah Brown

Relation: Melvin was my neighbour here on Salt Spring Island

Melvin was a gentle appreciative man. I wish his spirit peacefulness and I send my sincere wishes for

comfort to Maeghan and to his family.  May you find comfort in your memories of happy times

together...I am so saddened that he is no longer here.


